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Many years ago I attended a Board of Supervisors’ meeting for the first time.  I was moved to 
comment on a golf course proposed to be built at the foot of Hollister Peak just off Hwy 1. 
 
Now we have another proposal from another tone deaf company that apparently can find no 
where else for their industrial project except at the base of one of the most iconic Morros. 
 
The idea behind the massive energy storage plant is fairly new and sounds interesting.  But it is 
not not compatible with the the unique location.  State Highway 1 is a National Scenic Byway 
and a designated All-American Road. 
 
The land around Hollister Peak has been in productive agriculture since the 1800s.  The peak 
itself has been protected for years by a local family.  The land contains cultural, historic and 
scenic resources of importance to locals and tourists alike. 
 
The Morros are a unique geological feature special to the residents and visitors in our county, 
and Hollister Peak is not a place compatible with a huge industrial plant.  When considered, all 
the downsides of this project turn a proposed “Green” project brown. 
 
Christine Mulholland  
San Luis Obispo, CA 
 


